
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Due to high demand and provider 
availability, our waitlist is currently 

closed. We don’t have a specific date 
when our waitlist will reopen, so we 

encourage you to check back regularly.  
 

Thank you for your interest in referring 
a patient to Northwest ADHD. We 

appreciate your understanding and 
patience. 


